
NOMINATING COMMITTEE 

The nominating committee consists of three or four members, including at least one non-board 
member, non-officer member of the Council. We are seeking that member.  Please contact me, at 
Emily@egburnspc.com,  or any board member to express interest. 

The nominating committee encourages and accepts applications for Board membership.  Per the By-
laws, an applicant for the Board of Directors must have been a member of the Council for at least the 
prior two years.  The application forms are available at the sign-in desk for our dinner meetings, and are 
also available on our website.  We encourage members to apply for board membership.  Term of office 
is three years, and it’s fun to help plan and be ‘in the know’ for group activities. 

The nominating committee will also present a slate of officers to the board in February, 2015 for the 
2014-2015 membership year, to be voted on by the board in March, 2015. 

Emily G. Burns 
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